AK 10 1988

In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-298/88-23

Nebraska Public Power District
ATTN: George A. Trevors
Divicion Manage: = Nuclear Suppnrt
P.0. Box 499
Columbus, NE 68601

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Mr. W. R. Bennett of this office
during the period July 5-31, 1988, of activities authorized by NRC Operating
License DPR-46 for Cooper Nuclear Station and to the discussion of our
findings with Mr. G. R. Horn and other members of your staff at the conclusion
of the inspection.

Areas examined during the inspection included Licensee tvent Report followup
operational safety verification, monthly surveillance and maintenance
observations, radiological protection, and security. Within these areas, the
inspection consisted of selective examination of procedures and representative
records, interviews with personnel, and observati~ns by the NRC inspector. The
inspection findings are documented in the enclosed ns, ~ *ion report.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were
identified.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

/s/

L. J. Callan, Director
Division of Reactur Projects

Enclosure:
Appendix = NRC Inspaction Report
50-298/88-23

cc w/enclosure:

Cooper Nuclear Station

ATTN: Guy R. Horn, Division Manager
of Nuciear Operations

P.0O. Box 98
Br ille, Nebraska 68321
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Nebraska Public Power District o il

Kansas Radiation Control Program Director
hebraska Radiation Control Program Director
bcec to DMB (IEOL)

bcc distrib. by RIV:

*RRI R. D. Martin, RA

*Section Chief (PRP/C) Lisa Shea, RM/ALF

*RPB-DRSS *MIS System

*RIV File *Project Engineer, DRP/C

:SSTS Operator *W. Long, NRR Project Manager
RS

*DRP G. F. Sanborn, EOQ
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